
WDCO Board report for April 2023

Manor House Development Trust/Redmond
Community Centre 

- Kitchen Social half-term activities took place at the centre on the  4th, 5th, 11th, and 
12th April.

- JustGiving donation page is now active for the upcoming Eid Party planned at the 
Redmond Community Centre for 7th May 2023 from 1pm – 5pm.

- Ongoing activities at the centre:

Regal Ballet, Capoeira, Mrs Independent Living, Toast Masters, EK Outreach Services,
Ceramics, Active Within Healthy Lifestyle Sessions, Friday Prayers, Solution Care, 
GFS, Church, Growing Communities vegetable collection, Community Fridge Surplus 
Food Collection, Digital Connect (one to one digital support), and Lunch-Up Club.

Funding

Fundraising team have been successful with 2 bids to deliver a Windrush Anniversary 
festival in late June and a series of community arts workshops.

- Funding agreed for My Place Woodberry Down project has started.

- The team has submitted bids for cost-of-living support to help with increased 
running costs at the RCC. Also working on funding applications for climate change 
and gardening projects.

- Hidden River funding application has been unsuccessful, but we are going to re-
apply.


